
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Thursday 9th November 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and carers, 

 

 

Year 6 Visit to the Globe Theatre 

Tuesday 14th November  

 

 

Classes 13 and 14 will be visiting the world famous Globe Theatre next Monday 14th 

November. It will be a wonderful opportunity for the children to gain a greater 
understanding of the life and works of William Shakespeare – our topic for this half term.  

 

The children will need to be at school for the normal time with a packed lunch. (No nut 

products or glass bottles please.) It is essential that all children wear a raincoat; we will 

be travelling by public transport. We will return to school by 3.30pm, please make 

arrangements for your child to be collected or make your child’s class teacher aware if they 

have permission to travel home by themselves.   

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs. K. Smart       Mr. M. Kelleher 

Class 13 Teacher     Class 14 Teacher  

 

 

 

 


